Subject: Planning Application 2022/2236/P Change of use 15 York Way N7 9QC

Dear Person,

SAVE OUR CHIP SHOP

The above has been our wonderful local Fish and Chip Shop and has been in constant use for more than forty
years.

I note that you have many objections to the loss of this much needed Community asset. This family run
business would be a huge loss to our community.

This is a thriving local business , always busy and obviously viable and needed by locals over many years. The family
are friendly , generous and Kind .
Our connection covers children and grandchildren. They are very hard working , open long hours late at night when
others around them have closed.

A privately rented flat or holiday let is NOT what this area needs. What about rubbish bins? The pavement is
narrow. We have enough problems on Maiden Lane Estate with
others dumping their rubbish in our bins.

| do hope that you will also take into account the harsh economic climate that working families are facing. They
need to have access to reasonable take away food.

There are literally thousands of private flats being built in this area. We don't need another one but we do really
need to keep our local., loyal Fish and Chip Shop. Many of us have watched as
Kings Cross has become gentrified and now York Way. Please consider our Community needs and refuse this

application for a change of premises.

I am a Carer for an eldery vulnerable partner who loves a treat of Fish and Chips, after all it is our national dish! | do
apologise for this objection being late but have little spare time to type.

Yours hopefully,

Christine Ahern-McDiarmid



